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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Monique Bochsler. I am a a precinct chairperson person in precinct 56. I 

also am an alt delegate in the Linn county Republican Party. As an Oregonian and 

also representing those who voted for me, I write to you in opposition to SB 947. 

 

Not only is this a waste of time and Oregonians tax payers money. The term "militia" 

in Oregon law is being replaced with "national guard." According to Oregon law, the 

"unorganized militia" includes all able-bodied residents aged 18 to 45 who are not 

part of the organized militia or on the state retired list, as well as those who have 

expressed their intention to become U.S. citizens, while also considering any 

exemptions from military duty established by federal law. Essentially, the "militia" 

refers to the people. 

 

This is also a big disrespect for our National Gaurd. This does not give the the proper 

respect due a man/women in uniform. 

 

 

Thanks for your time 

 

Monique Bochsler  


